
                       

COMMUNITY FORUM 
ON BULLY 

PREVENTION FOR 
PARENTS 

 

Bullying, cyber-bullying, and social media 

are affecting countless children. The Plum 

Borough School District and Socialize Right 

cordially invite you to listen, learn, and ask 

questions in this Community Forum. 

          

 

Thursday 

February 9th, 2017 

���� 

6:00pm-8:00pm 

���� 

Oblock Junior High 

School Auditorium 

���� 

440 Presque Isle Dr 

Plum, PA 15237 

���� 

All parents are 

welcome! 

 

FOR MORE 
INFORMATION ON 

SOCIALIZE RIGHT VISIT 

THEIR WEBSITE: 

www.socializeright.org 

 


